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General Comment

This is a terrible and dangerous plan to ship such materials across the country to a site that is an unauthorized 
dump in a community that is poor and mostly Spanish speaking. The cask will not last long and will be 
vulnerable to all sorts of environmental and security dangers. The company that plans to do this work is not 
reliable and will not be there for the long term that will be needed to secure the nuclear waste which will last 
for centuries. Please do not allow this plan to happen. Keep nuclear waste where they were created and get a 
better plan for the future of our country.
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